

Kingsway Junior School

BRIAR ROAD, WATFORD, HERTS. WD25 0JH Telephone: 01923 672583



www.kingswayjm.herts.sch.uk Headteacher – Ms J Beale admin@kingswayjm.herts.sch.uk
Deputy Headteacher – Mrs A Akers

"Developing confident, enthusiastic and happy learners"

LEAVERS' HOODIES - Name consent





Dear Parents/Carers,

The time has come for the school to organise the Year 6 Leavers Hoodies! The children will be able to wear their hoodies in school from the last half of the summer term (2nd June) and as part of their residential trip.

The hoodies will be red with white writing so as to align with our school colours. The names of all the Year 6 children will be printed on the reverse in the in the shape of a "25". They will appear as first name followed by their surname. Eg. James Smith. It will also have the schools logo on the left breast and the school name down the sleeve.

Before we order and set up the design we need to know if you give consent for your childs name to appear on the year 6 leavers hoody. We have therefore opened the School Gateway system for ease of providing your consent via the 'Payments' section. Please note that this will close on **Friday 29**th **November 2024** at the latest. Should you not provide your consent then we will assume you do not wish for your child's name to be included on the reverse of the hoodie and their name will not be added. Names cannot be added after this date, so please ensure you do this if your child wants a hoodie with their name on it.

More information on how to order your Childs hoodie will come out **after Christmas**, once we have confirmation of the design.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to email the school office at admin@kingswayjm.herts.sch.uk

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Martin UPKS2 Leader